
Letter from Gavin Williamson to Glenys
Stacey

On 2 December 2020, Rt Hon Gavin Williamson CBE MP, Secretary of State for
Education sent a letter to Dame Glenys Stacey, Ofqual’s Acting Chief
Regulator. This letter details the overall package of measures for GCSE, AS
and A levels, vocational and technical qualifications and other general
qualifications in 2021.
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